
WEEKLY PARENT MEMO: 11/24/14 
 

 
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
• Thanks for attending our Forbes Family Skate Night.  It was great to see the 

children having so much fun.  I love when our community comes together! 
• Thanks also for donating shoes to help children in Ecuador, Africa, and Haiti.  We 

will continue taking donations of new or used shoes next week. There is a box in 
the main entrance and one as you enter the cafeteria. 

• Monday the 24th: Student report cards will be sent home. 
• You will also be receiving a flyer about a great price for Seven Peaks Pass of All 

Passes.  Renewed passes are available for $19.99 and new passes for $29.99.  If 
you plan on buying a pass, please use the code of FORBES1 when you make your 
purchase so that $3.00/pass will be donated to help Forbes.  Thanks! 

• Wednesday the 26th-Friday the 28th: Thanksgiving Break.  I hope you all know how 
thankful I am for you and for the amazing opportunity I have to be here at Forbes 
with your awesome children! 
 

COMING UP 
• Thursday, December 18th: Christmas Sing.  Our students will be performing 1-2 

songs per grade level for our parents.  We will have a performance at 9:30 and a 
repeat performance at 1:15.  It will be magical.  Please come join us! 

• Book Fair Dates & Times: December 1st-3rd 2:00 p.m.-4:00 p.m.  December 4th 
from 2:00 p.m.-7:30 p.m.  If anyone would like to volunteer, please contact Kate 
Chavez, our librarian.  You will receive a $5.00 credit to the book fair for 
volunteering.   

 


